
From: Scherbert, Lynn <scherbertl@AyresAssociates.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 11:54 AM 
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Subject: RE: Status Update Requested for Lesperance and White Properties, BRRTS # 

02-36-560273 and 02-36-096500 
 
You bet 
 

Lynn L Scherbert, PE  
Senior Engineer-Environmental Services  

Office: 262.523.4488 • Direct: 262.522.4923  
ScherbertL@AyresAssociates.com 
www.AyresAssociates.com 
 

From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR [mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov]  
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 11:38 AM 
To: Scherbert, Lynn <scherbertl@AyresAssociates.com> 
Subject: RE: Status Update Requested for Lesperance and White Properties, BRRTS # 02-36-560273 and 
02-36-096500 
 
Sounds good, thanks for the update! 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 
Phone: (920) 662-5178 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov 

 

From: Scherbert, Lynn [mailto:scherbertl@AyresAssociates.com]  

Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 11:33 AM 

To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Subject: RE: Status Update Requested for Lesperance and White Properties, BRRTS # 02-36-560273 

and 02-36-096500 

 
Hi Tauren, 
Yes, still pretty much on schedule.  All the soil/groundwater sampling and rounds of monitoring are now 
complete (the last GW round was in January).  We are preparing the report for you review now.   
We should have the data compiled, etc. by March. 
 
If anything changes we will let you know. 
 

Lynn L Scherbert, PE  
Senior Engineer-Environmental Services  

Office: 262.523.4488 • Direct: 262.522.4923  
ScherbertL@AyresAssociates.com 
www.AyresAssociates.com 
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From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR [mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov]  
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 11:15 AM 
To: Scherbert, Lynn <scherbertl@AyresAssociates.com> 
Subject: Status Update Requested for Lesperance and White Properties, BRRTS # 02-36-560273 and 02-
36-096500 
 
Hi Lynn,  
 
Checking in to see how the additional work at the Lesperance and White Properties is coming along. The 
last quick update I received from you in October 2016 was that the work was moving along pretty much 
on schedule. Has the soil sampling per the June 13, 2016 submittal Opinion of Probable Costs – Soil 
Sampling White Property been completed? Please provide an update when you get a chance. 
 
Thanks, 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 

Hydrogeologist & Northeast Region Land Recycling Expert 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Ave 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
Phone: (920) 662-5178 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov 
 

 dnr.wi.gov 

     

 

mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
mailto:scherbertl@AyresAssociates.com
http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey
mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
http://dnr.wi.gov/
http://dnr.wi.gov/
http://facebook.com/WIDNR
https://twitter.com/WDNR
http://www.flickr.com/photos/widnr/
http://www.youtube.com/user/WIDNRTV
http://dnr.wi.gov/rss/

